INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
KINDERGARTEN SECTION
(Circular Dated: 14/01/2019)

Dear Parent,

The Report Card for the Second Term will be distributed on Thursday, January 17, 2019 from
7.00 pm to 9.00 pm.

Kindly collect the Report Card from the respective Class Teachers in the allotted classrooms.

Regards,

o

Principal



